
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northumberland County Council have recently updated their webpage to make it more Informative and user 

friendly for parents / carers and schools 

 

Please take a look 

 

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-1.aspx   

 

If you have any admissions queries please go to the website In the first Instance 

 

The easiest way for parents Is to find the webpage Is to Google School Admissions Northumberland 

 

Any calls need to go through the contact centre now which is 0345 600 6400 

 

All emails directed to the generic School Admissions mailbox schooladmissions@northumberland.gov.uk 

 

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-1.aspx
mailto:schooladmissions@nrothumberland.gov.uk

